Camera Club to Hear Edw. Lang This Wednesday night at a regular

meeting of the Canisius Camera Club, Mr. Edward Lang will give a talk on the Chemistry of Photography. This talk was arranged as the first of a new series of lectures which will

cover the work of developing and printing pictures, as well as enlarg-

ing, projection control, etc. The last series of talks, which was on the operation of the camera, was concluded at the last meeting on Feb. 11 with a lecture by Mr. Rudolph Brown on the subject of Miniature

Cameras.

The chemistry of photography is a subject about which most photographers know very little. It is for that reason that Mr. Lang has been

that reason that Mr. Lang has been called upon to give the members a background for their study of developing and fixing.

On Thursday evening March 11

there will be a talk on developing

and printing.